
Hello first grade families!!! 

 

 We hope you are all healthy and enjoying family time together! We definitely miss 

seeing our little friends and hope to be back together soon! Remember, we are 

here to help you continue your child’s learning at home. Feel free to email us or 

send us a message via Bloomz. If you haven’t signed up for Bloomz, please contact 

your child’s teacher to get directions for using the App.  

 

We will be posting a variety of educational activities each week to complete at 

home. These are not required, but are recommended to engage your child and 

continue the learning. Most importantly, please be sure to read with your child each 

day for at least 20 minutes and practice sight words.  

 

Also, remember your child has access to Dreambox for math practice and MyOn 

for reading practice online. If you need help accessing these online learning tools, 

please contact your teacher. 

 

Sincerely, 

First Grade Teachers 

Mrs. Manderscheid  stephanie.manderscheid@rentonschools.us  

Mrs. Bie-Meneses  jasmine.biemeneses@rentonschools.us  

Ms. Cornwall   caitlin.cornwall@rentonschools.us 
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